
Oliver Hoban

From: Julie Friend
Sent: 05 June 2024 09:22
To: Oliver Hoban
Cc: Julie Friend
Subject: RE: 4/24/2195/0B1 - LAND AT HARRAS MOOR, WHITEHAVEN

Hello 
 
I note the proposal from the applicant to amend the affordable housing provision from 25% to 10%. I 
understand that 25% is an historic figure and that planning policy now requires 10%, therefore there is no 
objection to this variation.  
 
Regards  
 

Julie 
 
Julie Friend 
Social Inclusion and Housing Team Leader 


